
 

 

  
November 5, 2020 
 
Debra A. Howland        
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

 
RE:  Removal from Service List 
 Docket Numbers: DE 14-238, DE 11-250 

 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 

Please allow this letter to serve as a request to remove Melissa Lauderdale-Ward from 
the service lists in the above-listed dockets currently before the New Hampshire Public Utilities 
Commission. 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 412.506.2158 or via email at 

colleen.kartychak@constellation.com. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Colleen Kartychak 
Regulatory Compliance Specialist 
On behalf of Melissa Lauderdale-Ward 
 
 
 
Cc: Service Lists (via E-mail) 

Listed in above-referenced docket as: 

Melissa Lauderdale-Ward 

 

melissa.lauderdale-ward@exeloncorp.com 

1310 Point Street 
Baltimore, MD 21231 
www.constellation.com 


